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	SONOMA STATE UNIVERSITY
 Faculty Market Increase Application

Form and Instructions


Instructions:  Probationary and tenured faculty use this form, together with attached justification, to request a salary increase to address market considerations.  Upon completing the form, faculty should submit it to their department chair, with a copy to the dean; or, for faculty in units without a department chair, to the dean or appropriate administrator.  If you have questions regarding use of this form, call Faculty Affairs at 664-2192 (CRS 877-735-2929 TTY).  Send faxes to 664-4060.

	Employee Name:      
	Employee ID:       


	Department Name:        
	School:      


	Date of Application:        


Eligibility:  Tenure-track or tenured faculty who seek salary increases based on market considerations.  Further information on this process can be found in article 31 of the faculty Bargaining Agreement.

Application:  In no more than two (2) typewritten pages, explain the reasons for the requested increase.  Documentation may be attached to support the narrative; applications for market-based increases shall normally be accompanied by documentation supporting the market-based salary lag or a bona-fide offer of employment from another college or university.  Attachments should not exceed five (5) pages.  Use this form as a cover sheet for the package.

Notes to the department:  The collective bargaining agreement states that two reviews and recommendations occur within the department:

a) A review by department committee of tenured faculty
b) A separate review by the department chair

Contact Faculty Affairs for guidance on procedures in units without a department chair.  The department chair forwards the application and both recommendations to (a) the school dean or appropriate administrator and (b) the Faculty Affairs Office.

The departmental review process shall normally be completed not later than one month after receipt of the application, or, if the application is submitted after the end of a semester, not later than one month after the beginning of the next semester.

The President will review the application and notify the applicant of his decision.
Faculty Affairs 11/2008

Page 1 of 1

